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 Recommendation Agreed 

YES/NO/

IN PART 

Cabinet Response  including proposed action Responsible 

Officer  

Action by 

date 

 
R1 

That Officers and the Portfolio Holder begin 
discussion with Leicestershire County 
Council on how the Arriva Click Service can 
be expanded into new housing developments 
in the District. 

IN 
PART 

The Arriva Click service has now been replaced 
by an alternative demand responsive transport 
(DRT) provider. However, officers will continue 
to engage in discussions with Leicestershire 
County Council as part of all new 
developments, to ensure that DRT can be 
provided where possible. 

Cat Hartley Ongoing 

 


